

MEMBER NEWSLETTER

VOLUME XII - ISSUE NO. 9

JUN. 2003

CELEBRATING 32 YEARS OF COMMUNITY SERVICE

THE KIWANIS CLUB OF CHESTER IS ON-LINE AT HTTP://WWW.GEOCITIES.COM/BDKCRAB/KHOME.HTM

CHESTER OFFICERS

President DANNY R. WYATT dwyatt@pearceandcompany.com

> President-elect NICOLE M. JORDAN

> > Treasurer DAYTON TODD

Secretary JOSEPH C. HILLIER

Immediate Past President STEVEN H. MILES

DIRECTORS

2002-2003

Luther W. Dixon Ronnie L. Gray Forrest D. Malcomb W. Wayne Stewart

2001-2003

Gary L. Burleigh Robert O. Cassada J. Tolleison Morriss, VI T. Theodore Treece

Lt. Governor, 18th Div

A.G. Moore Colonial Heights Club

Bulletin Editor

Rick Dodson dodsonr@erols.com

Web Master

Phil Crow Killercrow@comcast.net

Programs

Ronnie L. Gray FERLGRAY@aol.com 748-6013



- 01 ~ Wayne Stuart
- ≥ 02 ~ Gwen Osborn
- 06 ~ Nicole Jordan 16 ~ Joan Carter
- 24 ~ John Frye
- 26 ~ Mary Lykins
- 30 ~ Jackie Corde
- 30 ~ Roy Wallace



- 06 ~ Flo & Ron Gray
- 06 ~ Jackie & Lewis Corde
- 08 ~ Irene & Bob Cassada
- 10 ~ Christen & David Hawkins
- 16 ~ Mary Jo & Rick Dodson
- 22 ~ Carla & Dan Hill
- 22 ~ Joan & Walt Carter

PROGRAMS

Jun 2 ~ Board Meeting and club elections

Jun 9 ~ Lyn Reese, NP - Medical Mission to Honduras

Jun 16 ~ No meeting, [Ft. Lee Band Concert, on CVG]

Jun 23 ~ Mr. Kirk Cox, Delegate 66th District

Jun 30th ~ Spring Fling Wrap-up

All functions are on Monday at 6:30 PM at Howard Johnson unless other wise stated. Call Program Chairman Ron Gray with program suggestions @ 748-6013 OR EMAIL at FERLGRAY@aol.com.

PRESIDENTIAL VIEW



WHAT A "FLING"! WHAT A BAZAAR! WHAT A RALLY! Congratulations to the club! Once again the Chester Kiwanis has stepped up to the plate...look at just a few things that we've done in the last couple of months.

Back to the Bazzaar.....you remember the BizBaz don't ya? We participated to the extent of exceeding our goal. I think we earned over \$1,300 from these two events. Great job in coordinating and plugging us into these events Guy...and to all those who participated!

This year's Spring Fling edition was the best I've been associated with since becoming a member, (I know in years gone by rumor has it that they were grander......those days are coming back!) The Fling is gaining new legs and new life, one day it will the event it once was again. So many thanks to so many people for making this work.....AND I have not heard a single complaint (except people did not want it to end!) The food, the music, the beer truck, the raffle, the beer truck, the auctions, the freebies, did I mention the beer truck!!!!??? Everything was great! Speaking of auctions, did ya'll know that David Hawkins and John Bernier are neighbors???? Didn't David do a great job stepping in for the late-arriving JB......although the raffle did produce a minor disappointment on behalf of one bidder, she was saddened that Rick really did NOT come with the jacket!! By all accounts the "Fling" was a success....I'm anxious to see if the dollars from it also exceed our goal. Before you begin to think that I'm focusing too much on the money that these events raise let me clarify. Its not about the money, its about being able to do those things that benefit the community with these monies that we raise.

The Troop Appreciation Day was a very good idea and the Chester club was well represented in attendance and support. A big thanks to John Frye in helping us to get involved and show support for the troops. Its safe to say no one who came could complain of not having enough to drink! There were many things that prevented this event from being the huge success we had hoped. Maybe the greatest accomplishment of this was to give birth to joint ventures in the future with other local Kiwanis clubs. I understand that this is the first time that four clubs had attempted anything together, assuredly it will be the first of more to come.

Last month we inducted three new members, this month we are to induct John Holladay (a new member proposed by one of our newest members, Roy Wallace). I kinda feel like a grand-parent since I nominated Roy and now he has brought John.....I've also received two emails from people interested in Kiwanis. We are being noticed and we are on the move!!!!

Yours in Service,

Danny

Nominees for Officers -2003-2004 President Nicole Jordan President Elect Joe Hillier Vice President Steve Castro

Secretary Hillier/Guy Smith Luther Dixon Treasurer

Directors (Expiring in 2004) Gary Burleigh ~ Bob Cassada ~ J. Tolleison Morriss ~ T. Theodore Treece Directors (Expiring in 2005)

Rick Dodson ~ David Duncan ~ David Tripplett ~ Wayne Stuart ~ Raleigh Sayler



The Chester Kiwan-O-Gram The Kiwanis Club of Chester Box 2275 Chester, VA 23831



«Title» «First Name» «Last Name» «Address Line 1» «City», «State» «ZIP Code»

Vol XII #9

Know Your Kiwanis

History ~ The first Kiwanis club was organized in Detroit, Michigan, USA on January 21, 1915. A year later the Kiwanis Club of Hamilton, Ontario, Canada, was chartered, and Kiwanis International grew rapidly into a leading service club in these two founding nations. In 1962, worldwide expansion was approved, and today Kiwanis clubs are active in every part of the world.

Motto "We Build."

Number of clubs and members ~ There are more than 8,200 Kiwanis clubs with nearly 300,000 members in more than 80 nations and geographic areas.

Type of membership ~ Active or retired business and professional men and women.

The "average" Kiwanian ~ The average Kiwanis member is 55.1 years old, a college graduate, married, and a homeowner. He or she is an owner or manager of a firm in the \$25 million or less range.

Women in Kiwanis ~ Membership was opened to women in 1987. There are now more than 51,000 women members, and 1 in 7 club presidents is a woman.

0

0

Keyette Club Installation of Officers

The Keyette Club officers for the 2003-2004 academic year were installed April 9th at TDHS during a Dinner with family and Kiwanians. The officers below will lead their membership next year. Thanks to Nicole Jordan who will guide these young ladies during the coming year.





Auctioneer ~ Channel 8's John Bernier

Spring Fling ~ 2003



Everyone loved King's BBQ



President Danny is happy with results



Let's Boogie! ~ Get down!



Nicole with Tremoyne and her Jeff Gordon jacket from the live auction



The return of the band Spectrum



Tommy, he's everywhere freedom is!